
The Clubhouse:  
As the winter season wains, we will be open Tuesdays, 
Fridays and Saturdays from 4 till 10 through March and 
daily starting April 1st. 
 

Upcoming Events:  
Our early season sale will start when I get this News Letter out 
and will continue through April 15.  The 2nd   Annual ’Bacon 
Fest Invitational”  will be on April 16th.  If you’re not on our 
list, please call for details. 

 

The Bar: 
We have so many new mixology ideas from our off-
season travels abroad.  The first 2 weeks features have 
been very well received and hopefully the rest of the sea-
son will be the same.  If you haven’t joined us for the 
weekly unveiling, plan to do so during 2023. 
 

Don’t Forget: 
The RSVP Saturday Dinners were great in 2022.  Plan to 
join us for our RSVP Saturday Dinners.  We will be 
serving formal, unique and delicious dinners the 2nd and 
4th Saturdays in May, early June and through the fall 
months We will post the nights menu on Facebook the 
week before and accept the first 20-24 RSVP’s.   

 
The Course: 
Its pretty early to know how winter has treated the course 
but everything looks good through the snow.  We are 
planning an early seeding and top dress program on the 
greens  and hope to work on a few of the tee boxes 
through the spring. 

 
For Fun: 
Monday Men’s Night and Thursday Ladies Night are all 
for fun.  It’s a good time to laugh with your friends, en-
joy a nice evening outside and practice your game. 
 
 

FACEBOOK:    

Judith Shadows Golf Course 
 
WEBSITE: Check out our Course 
Info including Tournaments 

Tournaments:  
SCRAPIRON Tournament will be June 16th-18th.  Plan 
to spend your Father’s Day with us.  Bring your father!  
Bring your son!  Bring your daughter!  Bring your wife!  
On the Saturday round you may request one friend to be 
included in your 4-some. 
 

Wednesday League: 
The two person league continues to be a great time.  
Please let us know if you are participating this year and 
who your partner is.  It really does help us with schedul-
ing.  Fees for league will be $40 per half, due the night of 
the first event or before.  We will have a kick-off meet-
ing and practice night Wednesday, May 3rd  to get orga-
nized.  League will start May 10th.  
 
2023 Fees: 
Fees for the season are as follows.  Note that dis-
counts apply through April 15, 2023.  We appreciate 
your patronage and hope to see you all soon and of-
ten. We can email you a invoice that you can pay on 
line or just send in your payment.  
    Thru   After 
         4/15/2023      4/15/2023 
Season Pass   $725  $750 
Couples Pass (married) $975           $1000 
Family Pass   $1,050           $1100 
Student Pass (college)  $275  $300 
Student Pass (high school)   $145 
Cart Season Pass (pass holder only)  $395 
     (w/rider)   $575 
Punch card (11-9 hole rounds)  $200 
Annual Locker Rental      $60 
MSGA Handicap      $40 
9 /18 Hole Green Fees  $20 / $38 
9 / 18 Cart Fees (per cart)  $18 / $36 
 
Judith Shadows Golf Course will add a 4% service 
fee to all credit card charges over $100.00. 
 

Central Montana’s ONLY 18 
Hole Golf Course! 


